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ADVENT RETREAT
CONFLICT AND PEACE-BUILDING

IN THE LOCAL ORTHODOX PARISH

Saturday November 2, 2013
Church of the Assumption
1804 13th Ave

Seattle, WA 98122

  9:00 –   9:30 

3rd Hour

  9:30 – 10:30 

Session 1 – Theoria: The Nature of Conflict
10:30 – 10:45 

Coffee Break

10:45 – 11:45 

Session 2 – Theoria: Christian Peacemaking 
12:00 –   1:30 

Lunch and viewing of the Documentary – “Betrayed: Clergy Killers”

  1:30 –   2:30 

Session 3 – Praxia: Nurturing and Sustaining a Culture of Peace
  2:30 –   2:45 

Coffee Break

  2:45 –   3:45 

Panel discussion with Q&A
  4:00 -    5:00

Clergy Meeting with Fr. John Mefrige

In Sessions 1 & 2 participants will be introduced to the theological and sociological aspects of Christian peacemaking and conflict resolution.
In Session 3 participants will learn about real life application of aspects of Christian peacemaking and healthy conflict resolution to parish life.

The Advent Retreat will be conducted by Rev. Fr. John Mefrige. Fr. John has both theological and psychological training, holding both a Master of Divinity degree (M.Div) from Holy Cross Greek Orthodox School of Theology, Brookline, MA and a Master of Science degree in Marital and Family Therapy (MS MFT) from Fuller Theological Seminary in Pasadena, CA. He is also pursuing his doctorate. Fr. John has practiced as a professional Marriage and Family Therapist. 
Presently, he is the founding priest and Senior Pastor (Proestamenos), at St. Ephraim the Syrian Antiochian Orthodox Church in San Antonio, TX and he also serves as police chaplain to the San Antonio Police department. Fr. John is endeavoring to establish a uniquely Orthodox expression of the psychological sciences and is particularly committed to teaching healthy conflict resolution skills to both parishes and families and is the founder of The Coalition of Orthodox Peacemakers. Fr. John is happily married to his lovely wife Janet and they have three beautiful daughters; Cassiana (6), Emmanuelle (4)  Marina (1) and one son, Andrew.
Cut and mail
REGISTRATION: As with the Lenten Retreat earlier this year, please register in advance. If you are not sure you can make it at this point, you can register at the door on the day of the event.
COST - $15 per person, includes lunch
NAME(S)______________________________________________________________________

Send registration form and check made out to WOCA to:

Fr. Deacon James Bryant









13925 121st Ave NE










Kirkland, WA 98034
